1525 Acton St.
Berkeley, CA 94702
July 3, 1978

Mr. Allen H. McCreight

Attention: Mr. William Shackelford

Chief, FOIPA Branch

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, DC 20535

Dear Mr. McCreight:

The 132 pages of FBI documents which you sent to me on May 24 included
material from the Headquarters file entitled "Funds Transmitted to Residents
of Russia'" which related to Lee Harvey Oswald. Your cover letter gpecified
that the New York office could not locate any references to Oswald in this
file which had not previously been sent to or from FBI Headquarters.

However, one of the documents you sent me (serial 100-353496-715)
refers to a letter which was apparently not sent to FBIHQ, and to a second
letter which was sent to FBIHQ but which was apparently not processed as
part of this release.

Specifically, the document you sent me gives as references

"New York letter to Dallas, 3/9/60" and
"New York letter to Bureau, 2/26/60."

I would like a copy of each of these items, at your earliest convenience.

You might also want to find out why the first item was (apparently) left
out of the indexes consulted by the New York office, and why the second item
was (apparently) not included in the HQ file which was processed in response
to my request.

I understand that these documents may relate to a sensitive source,
but I doubt that the information is so sensitive that no part of the documents

can be released.
S%;E;relyézyurs,

Paul L. Hoch
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Mr. Paul L. Hoch

This is in response to your letter dated July 3,
1978. Please be advised that these documents were not

included in thg material released to you by letter dated
May 24, 1978, inasmuch as neither document was retrievable

dugiqg the search of the index to our central records per-
taining to Lee Harvey Oswald.



